
YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 
 

Date: 6th April 2021                               Circular No:005/YIS/AS/21-22/005 
       

Dear parents,  

Sub: 4th Edition of Pariksha Pe Charcha 
 

Kindly be informed that the 4th edition of Pariksha Pe Charcha, an interactive program of Honourable Prime 

Minister with students, teachers and parents, will be held in virtual mode by adhering to COVID-19 

protocols. The programme will be aired on 7th April 2021 (Wednesday) at 4:30 PM (Saudi time) in TV 

channels and digital media in Hindi and other major Indian languages. The promo film on ‘Pariksha Pe 

Charcha 2021’ can be accessed at https://twitter.com/narendramodi/status/1378912475010138114?s=24. 
 

In view of the above, students & parents of grade VI to XII shall watch the programme on TV channels / 

digital media including http://education.gov.in and YouTube.com/MyGovIndia on the aforesaid date. As this 

program is meant to benefit students and parents and would focus on some of the key questions on 

examinations, your cooperation will be highly appreciated. 
 

Warm Regards, 
 

  [ 

 
 

Mrs.Aasima Saleem 
Principal 
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